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Canandaigua - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with members of the Board of Directors

and staff at the new Happiness House facility in Canandaigua. Senator Nozzolio has been a

long time supporter of Happiness House and toured the new 5,300 square foot, eight person

transitional residence.

Pictured left to right are: Cheryl Coppola, Director of Development; Lynne Colacino, Director



of Children's Programs, Canandaigua; Lynn D'Amico, Associate Executive Director of

Children's Programs; Mary Boatfield, Executive Director; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Darrell

Whitbeck, Director of Adults Services & Quality Assurance, Amy Cram, Secretary -

Foundation Board of Directors; and Sondra Scoins, Director Adult Community Services.

 


